
Dear reader,

We hope this newsletter finds you well. We're
excited to share the latest updates from The
SEND Advice Line. As a reminder, our service is
here to provide you, your staff, Parents and
Carers, as well as your school community, with
dedicated support for Children and Young People
with Special Educational Needs and Disabilities.

Welcome to our new team member
We’re thrilled to introduce Elizabeth Henshaw
(pictured on the right), who has joined The SEND
Advice Line team. Elizabeth brings a wealth of
experience and a genuine passion for supporting
schools and families in the SEND community.
We’re delighted to have her on board. 

School Sessions – Book us for your events!
Since the recent SEND System event, we’ve had
a wonderful response from schools, hosting
sessions with us in attendance. We’d love to
continue connecting with schools, please do not
hesitate to get in touch to invite us to any
upcoming coffee mornings, parents’ evenings,
open days, or other events. This is a great way to
provide support for parents and carers, whilst
raising awareness of The SEND Advice Lines
services.
We Need Your Feedback!
If you have used The SEND Advice Line, we’d love
to hear from you! Your feedback is invaluable and
helps us to improve our services. Please take a
moment to share your experience by filling out
our feedback form.
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Reminder: Face-to-Face sessions available
To better support you, we continue to offer face-
to-face sessions at our Family Hubs. Attached,
you will find the upcoming dates and times—
appointments must be made in advance.
Additionally, we’re pleased to offer a weekly
drop-in session every Tuesday at Riverside from
9:30am to 11:30am, for any questions or support
needs.

Raising Rochdale video - Watch & Share!
Following the October launch, we’re excited to
share the Raising Rochdale video, which
highlights the importance of our strategy and
supporting families and students with SEND.
Watch the video here on YouTube. Please feel
free to share it with your colleagues and
community to help spread awareness.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=_vT7kTgmxkGZeCjVnMXVURt6Et5m4bNGkCaL2Q97UJNUMlM5VzVWS1NDQjZOTDFZVEUxRDJaUTZWSi4u
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ksvanaEMB1I

